
PRESIDENT’S REPORT OF MONTHLY ACTIVITIES 
December 1 - 31, 2006 

 
 

12/01 Met with HR Audit Consultant 
 Met with individual staff members 
 Reviewed NCA Report via ITV w/ Fort Riley 
 
12/02 Welcomed State Kiwanis representative to Barton CCC 

 
 12/04 Attended KACCP/COP Meeting at Allen CCC 
  Attended EduKan Presidents Meeting at Allen CCC 
  Attended Barton’s Holiday Concert & Reception 
 
 12/05 Met with individual staff members 
  Facilitated Fort Riley tour for Sheila Frahm 
 
 12/06 Met with individual staff members 
  Facilitated BOT Study Session 
  Attended Foundation Board meeting 
 
 12/07 Met with individual staff members 
  Attended North Central Distance Learning Network meeting 
  Met with College auditors 
  Attended Prairie Winds Concert 
 

12/08 Hosted Employee Holiday Breakfast 
Met with individual staff members 
Met with Student Support Services Staff 

  Facilitated All-College Forum 
  Attended Ellinwood Chamber After Hours  
 
 12/10 Attended Shafer Gallery Christmas Open House 
    
 12/11 Facilitated President’s Staff meeting  

Met with individual staff members 
 

12/12  Met with individual staff members 
 Participated in Articulation signing with KSU Reps. 
 Attended Ellinwood Rotary Club meeting 
 Facilitated BOT meeting 

 
 12/13 Participated in Fort Riley Winter Graduation 
 



 12/15 Met with individual staff members  
Met with HR Audit Consultant 
Conducted Campus Walk About 

 
12/17 Attended BOT Holiday Reception 
  
12/18 Met with staff members 
 
12/19 Attended Troop School Holiday Luncheon in Junction City 
 Met with staff members 
 
12/20 Guest Speaker at Larned Juvenile Correctional Facility Graduation  

  Ceremony 
 

12/22 Hosted Legislative Brunch 
 
12/18- College Closed for Christmas Break 
01/02  

 


